
From:  
Sent: 16 September 2022 19:55 
To: Planning 
Subject: Bay tree at 30 Alma Street 
 
I support the proposal to reduce the height of the tree.  
I would be happier if the height were reduced by 50%. It's height was reduced 
4 to 5 years ago and is back to its original height.  
Our garden backs onto number 30's garden, and the tree shades half our 
garden. 
 
George Liveras  
38 Raglan Street, NW5 3DA.  

 


